
 

 

Public Notice 

Koderan International Markets Limited 

PN NO.18. 5 of 2020 

 

It is hereby notified for general information that Koderan International Markets 

Limited of licence number IFSC/60/466/19 with registered office at No. 35 Barrack 

Road, 3rd Floor, P.O. Box 1074 is no longer licensed by the International Financial 

Services Commission (the “Commission”), with effect from 1st January 2020, for 

Trading in Foreign Exchange or to engage in any other international financial services 

as set out in the First Schedule of the International Financial Services Commission Act, 

Chapter 272, Revised Edition 2011, in or from within Belize. 

 
All investors and other persons concerned are advised to take note. 

 

 

INTERNATIONAL FINANCIAL SERVICES COMMISSION 
 

6th July 2020 


